
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS – December 4 

DAY 1 

 

Only 7 more days until cozy-up-to-your-favorite-book-in-holiday-pajamas day and our annual 

Celebration of Reading at Barnes & Noble, Oxford Valley, 4-9.   Line up your holiday p.j.’s this 

weekend so that you are ready for the event!! 

The next Future Medical Professionals Club meeting will be held Thursday December 14th when 

we have our board member election. All members are encouraged to attend and vote! Those 

with questions should contact Ms. Mandel at DMandel@neshaminy.org 

Attention FBLA members, regional competitive event testing will take place today - December 

7th right after school in room F115. Please sign up on the updated Signup Genius found on the 

NHS Clubs website.  Please note: Word Processing and Spreadsheet Applications production 

tests must be taken on December 4th.  
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